
Reference: FS569141437

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 23/3232/FUL

Address: 84 Lower Mortlake RoadRichmondTW9 2HS

Proposal: Change of use of building from Class E 'Commercial, Business and Service' to Class C3 'Residential' together

with rooftop alterations and extensions to provide 21no. residential properties. Refurbishment of facade, to include the

installation of balconies together with associated amenities, parking and landscaping.

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs. Aurelia Rogalli

Address: 4 Sheendale Road Richmond TW9 2JJ

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I live with my family on Sheendale Road and our garden is out to the back, with large windows and a direct
view onto the proposed development. 

I object the proposed development due to the invasion of our privacy, which I value very highly due to children involved.
The balconies and windows would look directly into our garden and living room (and some of our neighbours too), which
means we’re restricted in our private life. 

I furthermore object this development due to lack of parking proposed. With the number of proposed flats and shortage in
proposed parking, our street is likely going to be impacted. We are already short of parking spaces and would be even
more impacted if the development goes through as proposed. 

Lastly, I object given the visual impact on the conservation area. As residents of Sheendale Road, we are very restricted
in sizing up the houses in order to keep the historical character of the Street. The proposed development would have a
severe visual impact on this!


